
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish Office: 250-398-6806 
Office Hours: Monday-Friday 

 9:00AM-3:00PM 

 

 
 

July 4, 2021 

14th Sunday Ordinary Time  
 

 

 

 
 

OUR NEW IN-PERSON MASS SCHEDULE: 

Drop In Daily Mass – 8AM 

& 6:30PM 

 (Adoration Wednesdays 5:30-6:30PM) 

Saturday 5PM  

Sunday 8AM  

9:30AM  

11AM 

 (11AM will be livestreamed as well but NO drive-thru communion after)  

and 7PM  

   You can access the livestreamed Mass from our Parish Facebook Page at 

 https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartwl/. 

Currently we are unable to post anything new on our website    

                    We will continue to post bulletins and information on our Facebook page. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Please note: 

That we will keep our 

Mass times as listed to 

the right, this weekend 

and let you know what 

changes there will be 

going forward. 

A Message from Christine Mason, our CWL President…….Hello Precious Sisters, 
We have been shown often enough that our plans will always pale in comparison to those of our Father. 
Due to a number of unexpected things going on for a number of the CWL Bazaar Planning Committee, 
the extreme temperatures and forest fire risk, God has revealed that once again we must 
cancel/postpone the CWL Summer Bazaar. Our heartfelt apologies to those who have worked hard to 
support this fundraiser. Your dedication and excitement warm our hearts and will keep us motivated 
and planning for our regular Fall Bazaar when we can be safely inside and go all out! Your CWL Parish 
Council and Bazaar Planning Committee thank you for your patience, understanding and continued 
support. Please stay tuned for CWL announcements about a summer social, another newsletter and the 
next bazaar…!  In Christ…Christine 
 
 

 
 

 

Sorry…we are postponing our  
Outdoor Summer Bazaar 

 

Congratulations to 
Rick & Marlene Kosolofski on their 50th Anniversary! 

July 3, 1971-2021   God Bless You Both! 

Please pray for: the repose of the soul of †Richard Martens 

-strength and faith for Ollie and his Family 

 

Please note: 

You are welcome to 

attend any Mass that 

you wish to now.  No 

registers or sign ups!! 

Yay       

Good morning Sacred Heart Parish!!  On behalf of Father Paul and Father 

Raphael, I would like to say thank you for all your patience and support over  

the past year and a half!  All the changes and restrictions have been hard for all to bear!  Sacred 

Heart Parish is truly amazing and has maneuvered every curve ball thrown at it!  Transitioning 

back to “normal” will take a bit of time, but this weekend you are welcome to come to any of 

the Masses listed below.  Father Paul and Father Raphael will be announcing other changes 

during these Masses.  God bless you all!  Have a great weekend!  Cathy 

 

https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartwl/

